
Notices for Sunday 11
th

 October 2015 
 

CHANGE OF PARISH OFFICE HOURS  
 

The Parish Office will be open between 10.00am & 12.00 noon on Tuesday to Friday only.  
It will be closed on Mondays. 

 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older 
children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled 
lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
CONFIRMATION CLASSES - Explorer meeting today at 11.45am in the Lady Chapel. 
 
THANK YOU to all who brought in harvest gifts, we have taken approximately 82kgs 
to the Ealing Foodbank. 
 
PARISH CHEST – The Harvest edition is available at the back of the church. Articles for 
the Advent edition to Susan Peatfield at sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 25th 
November 
 
EALING CHURCHES WINTER NIGHT SHELTER - We will be taking part in the Ealing 
Churches Winter Night Shelter (ECWNS) scheme again this year and running the night 
shelter on the four Thursday nights before Christmas.  If you would like to be involved, 
please speak to Elizabeth Newton or send her a message via the office. 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

EALING PRAYER 24/7 WEEK: This week Ealing churches are leading different ways of 
praying (e.g. a Prayer Peleton is leaving Acton Vale on Wednesday evening to pray and 
cycle across Ealing). St Peter's is hosting a Prayer Labyrinth on Saturday 17th October 
between 2pm and 5pm in the Church Hall. Just drop in and take part (takes about half an 
hour depending on how slowly you walk the Labyrinth). Fr David would welcome some 
help setting up at 1pm and putting away at 5pm, any volunteers? 

 
BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday, 17th October - Richmond Park Circular - 2 to 3 
hours/5 miles Leader: Linda. Meet at 10.00 am outside Richmond station or, if travelling 
by car, at Pembroke Lodge car park (outside main entrance to House) at 10:35 am.  A 
circular walk of approximately 2 hours, with an optional refreshment stop at Pembroke 
Lodge at the end.  We will explore a new route around the Park and enjoy the autumn 
colours. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
SAFEGUARDING MEETING – Tuesday 20th October, 8.00pm, at the home of C 
Macallister. 



 
AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP – Wednesday 21st October, 8.15pm in the 
Vicarage. 
 
PCC MEETING - Thursday 22nd October, 7.30pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 1st November, 9.15am. 
 
ANNUAL MEMORIAL SERVICE  - Sunday 1st November, 3.00pm 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE MEETING – Wednesday 4th November, 8.00pm in the 
Vicarage. 
 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY – 8th November, 10.00am, Parish Mass with Act of 
Remembrance. 
 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY – Thursday 12th November, 7.30pm, Duke of Kent, Scotch 
Common. 
 
PILGRIM COURSE commences in the church hall, Monday 16th November, 7.45pm. 
Pilgrim is a course for the Christian journey. The aim of the course is to help people 
become disciples of Jesus Christ or at least find out more about what that means. Pilgrim 
is a major new teaching and discipleship resource from the Church of England. It aims to 
help every local church create a place where people can explore the Christian faith 
together and see how it can be lived out each day. Pilgrim takes a different approach to 
other Christian programmes. It approaches the great issues of faith not through 
persuasion, but participation in a pattern of contemplation and discussion with a group of 
fellow travellers.Pilgrim is comprised of two stages: the Follow stage for those very new to 
faith, and the Grow stage for those who want to go further. Each stage contains four short 
six-session courses which focus on a major theme of Christian life. please see further 
details on notice board. 
 
PCC MEETING - Wednesday 18th November, 8.15pm in the Lady Chapel. 

 

 


